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SUBJECT: Heating System Certification for Single Family Homes 
 
PURPOSE: This is to announce the revised Heating, Ventilation  
 and Air Conditioning (HVAC) System Certification  
 Form for single family homes.  This Bulletin  
 supercedes Bulletin 94 dated December 1, 1995. 
           
AUTHORITY:  This Bulletin is issued by the authority granted to 
            the Building Code Official as detailed in Subtitle 
            4, Prince George’s County Building Code. 
 
 
 In our continuing effort to provide more efficient and 
professional service to the citizens and residents of Prince 
George’s County, the HVAC System Certification Form for single 
family homes has been revised to reflect the requirements of the 
most recent codes and standards. 
 
 The attached form should be submitted for HVAC designs on 
single family home permit applications and must be signed by a 
Mechanical Contractor licensed to practice in the State of 
Maryland.  All signatures and dates are to be legible or they 
will not be accepted.   
  

Should you have any questions regarding this Bulletin, 
please contact Amir Asghari, Section Head, Building Review 
Section, or his staff at (301) 883-5885. 
 
 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Sarah Bouldin-Carr 
       Associate Director 
 
Attachment:  HVAC System Certification Form 


